
MUNRO TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

 

February 12, 2013 
Fire Hall Station No. 2 

 

 
PRESENT:  Antkoviak, Ginop, Dotski, Tracey and Nows 
GUESTS:  George Bliss, Wilfred Mandrick, Marie Watts and Edward Ginop 
 
Supervisor Antkoviak called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Pledge to the flag was recited. 
 
MINUTES – Tracey made the motion to accept the January 8, 2013 meeting minutes as presented, 
Nows supported the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
PAYMENT OF BILLS – Tracey made the motion, supported by Dotski to pay the January bills 
amounting to $3,432.44.  Motion carried. 
 
Randy Stempkey, Chief Purchasing Officer for PIE & G appeared before the board.  Mr. Stempkey 
spoke about PIE & G serving the rural areas.  Munro Township signed a 30-year franchise 
agreement in 1998 with PIE & G. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 

1. NEMCOG will hold a meeting with MDOT on 2/20/13 from 2-4 p.m. at the Gaylord 
University Center. 

2. Burt Lake Trail is still on. 
3. PIE & G asked the township to appoint a liaison for their meetings.  Wilfred Mandrick said 

he would continue to serve as the liaison member.   
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Cheboygan County will hold a meeting to review its Master Plan and draft a future land use map.  
Meeting date for Munro, Hebron, Beaugrand, Inverness, Benton, City of Cheboygan, Village of 
Mackinaw City will be Wednesday, March 6, 2013 in the Commissioner Room, Cheboygan County 
Building at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Cheboygan VITA is a volunteer Income Tax Assistance service for anyone making less than 
$51,000.00.  They will prepare income taxes for Federal, State, home heating credit and homestead 
credits for free.  For more information call (231) 333-9089 or go on their website: vita49721@att.net 
for locations and times. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Supervisor Antkoviak attended the Annual MTA Convention in Detroit.  Some of the conference 
workshop topics he attended were MDOT, budgets and appointing deputies for clerks and 
treasurer’s. 
 
Ginop stated that next board meeting she would have a proposed fiscal budget for the board. 
 
Ginop made the motion to adjourn, supported by Tracey.  The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
 
 
Linda N. Ginop 
Munro Township Clerk 

mailto:vita49721@att.net


 
 
 

 


